
Ways and Means 
 

      Our “White Elephant” sale was a big success at our March meeting.  We 
netted cover $1,000 for our treasury and had fun with it.  Many members asked 
to do it again next year and we definitely will.  
  
     In April we will have our usual opportunity drawing with Kristin Manna creating 
a theme basket for us.  
  
     We are planning our June 25th fashion show and parade of bonnets now.  This 
will be our last meeting until September so start building your “theme”bonnet 
(hat) because there will be prizes. Stay tuned for more information.   
 
We will see you soon.  
Judy Levine and Barbara George 
Ways and Means Co-Chairs 
 
 

 

Membership Report 

The March 27th luncheon meeting brought in several new members.  Lielani Dijon from 
Irvine joined and Autumn Wright from Irvine rejoined as regular members.  New 
associate members are Jackie Dillon from Palm Desert and Sally McNeely from 
Newport Beach.  Michael Withrow from Placentia rejoined as an associate member. 

Susan Showler, who lives in Irvine, joined TARWF on April 2.  Let’s give them a warm 
welcome and show them what a wonderful organization TARWF is.  As of now, we have 
141 regular members and 28 associate members bringing our total membership to 169. 

As a reminder, if you have not already done so, PLEASE pick up your new rosters at 
our lunch meeting on April 30.  The membership team would also appreciate you getting 
rosters for any of your friends who have yet to pick up theirs. 

Linette Johnston and Angela Stephens 
Membership Co-chairs 

 


